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Points Discussed in Industrial Advisory Board (IAB) Meeting held on 22​nd​ March 2016, in 
Mechanical Engineering Department: 

Head of the Mechanical department has discussed the structure for the B-Tech students.  

Following are the point discussed after HOD’s presentation: 

1) Efforts need to be taken to improve the Quantitative aptitude of students. 
2) This will play major role in recruitment procedures and in competitive exams. Thus it is               

important for the future of students no matter what direction they chose after UG. 
3) This can be improve by additional courses. Also special guidance sessions for specific             

competitive exams can be arranged by experts to get required guidance. 
4) Communication skills also play deciding role for all engineers.  
5) Not only for job selection procedures or higher education interviews, but also for regular              

functioning of the engineer. 
6) Peripheral aspects in addition to the technical knowledge will exactly give the student a              

standing in the competitive scenario today.  


